Invitation to participate in an energy saving project at your

University

As a partner university in the Carbon Connections programme I am writing to offer

you the first opportunity to participate in an energy saving project being led by the UEA and a national charity Global Action Plan (GAP).

The project team will shortly be applying for funding from Carbon Connections to run

a student energy saving project in halls of residence at 5 Universities, and we would very much like to offer this opportunity to our partner Universities with student residences first: The project would encourage students living in halls of residences to reduce their energy usage, by undertaking simple measures such as switching off electrical appliances when not in use. A GAP project officer would work with student volunteer recruits at your University to facilitate the project.

A similar pilot initiative here at UEA saved us circa £ 10,000 on our energy bills in the first 2 months of operation. Participation will result in no direct cost to you, but it would require your University to provide the following;

• Access to relevant staff (energy/buildings manager or equivalent) and students .

• A University email address to enable questionnaires to be easily distributed to students living in halls of residences.

Participating institutions will be selected on a 1st come 1st served basis and the financial value of the support and training gained by your students through participation is in the region of £ 15,000. In accordance with the Carbon Connections funding criteria, Carbon Connections will request a small financial return to be made to the fund (in the region of 10 % of the energy costs you save in the 1sI year), which will be reinvested for future projects.

If you are interested in your University participating in this exciting project, please could you sign and return a copy of this letter to me and then we will contact the relevant staff in your institution to start the process.

If you would like any further information please contact Helen Dixon, a Carbon

Connections Project Coordinator, on 01603 591342.

Yours sincerely

Professor Jacquie Burgess

Centre for Environmental Risk

School of Environmental Sciences
